
 

with Jim Serpa 
 

As a retired Doheny State Beach 
Supervising Ranger, Jim Serpa has been a 
wealth of knowledge on sharks 
throughout the City of Dana Point for 
more than twenty years. 

Join us for a presentation showing various 
species found in our local area, discussing 
great white sightings in Orange County, 
and gaining understanding on the 
importance of sharks in our ocean. It will 
be a great opportunity to see several 
shark specimen up close! 
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